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IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION of THE PEI CAR RENTAL COMPANY 
INC. for the issue of an Extra Provincial Operating License 

 
Objectors to the granting of the application are COACH ATLANTIC 
TRANSPORTATION GROUP INC., TRI-MARITIME BUS NETWORK INC. and 
WARD L. MARKIE O/A MARKIE BUS TOURS  
 
 
   Hearing Starts:      Thursday, October 30, 2025 @ 10:30 am 
 
   Hearing Location:  Board Hearing Room A 
                                   Offices of the Board 
                                   1601 Lower Water Street, 3rd Floor 
                                    Halifax, Nova Scotia 
                           
Filing Dates:   
Applicant’s Evidence/Submissions ………………...Tuesday, September 2, 2025 
Objectors’ Evidence/Submissions ……………..…..Tuesday, September 9, 2025 
Applicant’s Rebuttal Evidence………………….….. Monday, September 15, 2025 
 
Board Hearings are open to the public, and you may participate as follows: 
 
•    Evidence and Submissions must be based on the Business Plan and Pro Forma 

information that PEI Car Rental Company attempted to submit for the July 18, 
2025, deadline. 

 
•    You may speak at the hearing. You must notify the Board by Tuesday, September 

9, 2025. 
 
•    You may make written comments by sending a letter to the Clerk of the Board at  

P.O. Box 1692, Unit “M”, Halifax, NS B3J 3S3, or by email at: 
board@novascotia.ca, or by fax at (902) 424-3919 by Tuesday, September 9, 
2025. 
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Additional information about application is as follows: 
 
A copy of the Application and any timetable applying to this matter may be viewed on 
the Board’s website https://nserbt.ca/nsrab/, by clicking on "Matters & Evidence", and 
in the "Go Directly to Matter” search box, enter Matter No. M12271. 

 
To assist the Board in using correct forms of address and pronouns in our 
hearings and decisions, we invite all parties, lawyers, and all other participants 
to share their pronouns and titles with the Board and each other if they are 
comfortable doing so. There is no requirement to provide this information. 

 


